
Cnoc Mhuire Board of Management Meeting 

03/09/2025 

(Short Meeting) 

 

Agreed Report 

Attendance: 
Niall Flynn (Chairman), Jennifer McCabe (Secretary), Vincent Mulvey, Sharon Rabbitt, 
Lorna Shiels, Ursula Donohue, Mark Hanlon, Caroline Monks 

Secretary of the Board 
The Chairman adopted Jennifer McCabe as the new Secretary of the Board of Management. 

Welcome & Prayer 
The Secretary of the Board welcomed members in her new role. A short prayer was read. 

Child Safeguarding Statement 
The Board formally appointed Jennifer McCabe as the DLP of the school and Sandra Durkin 
as the DDLP. The Child Safeguarding Statement was reviewed and adopted by the Board of 
Management. 

Code of Behaviour Implementation 
The Board agreed that the Principal can issue a suspension of up to three days. A five-day 
suspension may be issued with the approval of the Chairman of the Board. 

Banking Approval 
The Board approved that the Principal, Jennifer McCabe, will take over the financial 
management of the school, including updating the name on the school’s bank accounts, 
cheque books, and credit card in line with her appointment as Principal. 
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